
ENGLISH TRANSLATION OF LETTER FROM CITY REPRESENTATIVE AND 
PRESIDENT OF THE COMMISSION ON JUSTICE AND HUMAN RIGHTS IN 

PUERTO VALLARTA, JALISCO, CLAUDIA ALEJANDRA IÑIGUEZ RIVERA


Puerto Vallarta, Jalisco on May 23, 2022


Subject: letter of recommendation.


TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN


By means of the present please receive a cordial greeting, and in turn allow 

me to highly recommend the nonprofit organization EDUCATION AND 

SPORTS FOR A BETTER LIFE because it has achieved the warm recognition of 

the community in the Magisterio neighborhood by promoting the well-being 

of the community and the family; said organization promotes social inclusion 

and the education of children and young people who come from low-income 

neighborhoods through a reading/writing/math intervention program and 

various educational and recreational activities. It also provides food to 

children and young adults through a feeding program.


In the El Salitrillo neighborhood, they teach music, swimming, English, 

basketball, soccer, dance, cross fit, among other activities.


Without other particulars for the moment, I say goodbye to you respectfully 

and reiterate our support.


SINCERELY




CITY REPRESENTATIVE CLAUDIA ALEJANDRA IÑIGUEZ RIVERA


PRESIDENT OF THE PERMANENT BUILDING COMMISSION ON JUSTICE AND 

HUMAN RIGHTS.



